

Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance The Chair

Hasselt University (Campus Hasselt)
Faculty of Law **Prof. dr. Elly Van de Velde**Martelarenlaan 42
3500 Hasselt

D 310703 26,06,2018

Subject:

Public hearing organised by the Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance (TAX3) on "The fight against harmful tax practices within the European Union and abroad"

Dear Prof. Van de Velde,

I am writing to warmly thank you, on my behalf and on behalf of the Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance (TAX3), for your participation at the public hearing on "The fight against harmful tax practices within the European Union and abroad", which took place on 15 May 2018.

The Members highly appreciated your presentation and the quality of your answers and observations to their questions.

The hearing will be very valuable and useful for the work of the committee, thanks in no small measure to your contribution.

Yours sincerely,

Petr Ježek